
 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     coo@dvclaw.com 

107 SE Washington St., Suite 430 
Portland, OR 97214 

 
April 2, 2024 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, 
 2023 All-Source Request for Proposals. 
 Docket No. UM 2274 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge Mapes’ April 1, 2024 Ruling in the above-
referenced matter, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (“AWEC”) files this letter with 
the Oregon Public Utility Commission in response to NewSun Energy LLC’s March 12, 2024 
Application for Rehearing or Reconsideration (“Application”).  
 

Although AWEC takes no position on NewSun’s Application, AWEC is 
nonetheless concerned with the issues raised in Staff’s October 30, 2023 Memo filed in Docket 
No. UM 2166 and discussed in NewSun’s Application.  AWEC supports a fair and transparent 
competitive bidding process compliant with Oregon law, thereby ultimately benefiting 
customers. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

    DAVISON VAN CLEVE, P.C. 
 

/s/ Corinne O. Olson 
Corinne O. Olson 
107 SE Washington Street, Suite 430 
Portland, OR 97214 
(503) 241-7242 (phone) 
(503) 241-8160 (facsimile) 
coo@dvclaw.com 
Of Attorneys for the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 

 


